
 

 

 

February 15, 2024  

 

Dear Santee Cooper Credit Union Members:  

First, we would like to extend our gratitude to each of you for your patience as we have had to work 
through uncharted territory in regards to the sustained water damage at our Myrtle Beach Branch. 

We would like to inform you that we are now starting repairs.   

During repairs, our staff will have to move to a temporary location, which will be at the Santee Cooper 
Customer Service Office located at 1703 N. Oak Street, Myrtle Beach, SC 29577. This office is about 6 
miles from our Myrtle Beach Branch.  

We will be moving to this temporary site on Monday, February 19, 2024 and plan to open from 11:00 
AM-4:00 PM on that date.  

As of now, we anticipate to be at this temporary location for several weeks. We will be able to complete 
teller/member services that include deposits, withdrawals, new account openings, and lending services. 
We will have limited hours while at this temporary location. Those hours will be Monday-Friday from 
9:00 AM-4:00 PM. We will also be closed from 1:00 PM-2:00 PM for lunch. While at this location, we ask 
that you come inside to complete your transactions unless you are only able to utilize drive-thru 
services. 

While at our temporary location, our Moncks Corner staff is ready and able to serve your phone needs.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us through phone at (843) 
761-4001 or (843) 839-2225 or e-mail at sccu@santeecoopercu.org. We thank you for your dedication to 
your Credit Union and look forward to continuing to serve you in 2024 and beyond. 
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